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4th April, 2013

To whom it may concern; and I trust that it is all of you,

I fully endorse the submissions of COCA in regards to the proposed fee introduction; and argue most 
strongly, that a fee imposed on Civil Celebrants; and not on religious Celebrants is unjust; unfair; and , I 
am led to believe; could be illegal.

I have been a Celebrant since 2007; and as yet have not recorded a profit for any year since. Most 
Celebrants perform Marriages; because they love people and Ceremony.

If my submission is to have any reaction from you (one, or all), make sure it is the right one; and one 
which won’t  bother your conscience.

Regards,

Gordon J Munday  




